Tel: 01603 782520

www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk

# St John's Community Primary School and Nursery



Weekly Newsletter 17th July 2024

## Dates for your Diary

<u>June</u>

**July** 

19th—Last day of Term

### September

4th—Children return to school

#### October

1th—School Photos - Individuals

16th— from 3.30pm—5.00pm Family Group Photos

25th—Half Term

#### November

4th—Children return to school

Dear all,

Thank you to everyone who attended and supported our annual Fete. The children did a great job of creating stalls, activities and running them. We raised an incredible £933.36 profit, which will be used next school year to support additional experiences for all children in school.

I would like to take this opportunity to say a massive thank you to all of the team this year for their incredible hard work, passion and enthusiasm every day. I would also like to thank all of our wonderful parents and families who work with to ensure all children have the very best experience.

On behalf of the team I would like to wish those staff members who are leaving us this term for new adventures all the very best and to thank them for their invaluable work whilst at St Johns.

A huge well done to all of our children. This year each child has worked hard, overcome new obstacles and made incredible progress. We are so proud of each of you- well done and enjoy a well deserved summer break.

Finally- as our Year 6 pupils prepare to leave St John's ready for High School we would like to recognise what an exceptional group of young people they are-whilst its sad to see them leave, we know they are ready and prepared for the next step in their journey- good luck and keep in touch.

Regards

Mrs Quinn